
 
 

                                                                                                                                                    

 
 
 

 

     Kotka 15.04.2020 
   
 
    
 

RECOMENDATION LETTER 

 

We have been working with INKERBERTS for more than five years, implementing 
projects in the field of creating individual photo- and video content for events, services 
and products, network resources. Over the years INKERBERTS has proved to be reliable, 
creative and motivated for the best result partner.  
 
Recent on-going contract with INKERBERTS have started in 2019 for production of 15-
series film about Russian-Finnish coworking network under Southeast Finland-Russia 
CBC programme* supports startups, student entrepreneurship and SME cooperation in 
the cross-border region and forms a community of business leaders and future business 
leaders ready for global success.  
*Southeast Finland-Russia CBC 2014-2020 Programme is funded by the European Union, the Russian 
Federation and the Republic of Finland.  

 
We hope for long-term cooperation with INKERBERTS as a contractor for the better 
visibility and marketing of our projects and wish new creative heights and growth.  

  

 
 

Ystävällisin terveisin, 
 
 
 
Sergey Troshkov 
Investor Relations manager, Russia 
Cursor Oy - Kotkan-Haminan seudun kehittämisyhtiö 
+ 358 40 190 25 61 
sergey.troshkov@cursor.fi 


